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Date: 2th september, 2023
Subject: to request for publication ownership
Dear sir/madam
I hope this latter finds you well. I am writing to seek clarification on the ownership of the publication "Theba~la Publication". As a contributor to the content, I would appreciate information on the current understanding of ownership and any associated documentation.
I am open to discussing this matter further and providing any necessary details for resolution. Please respond at your earliest convenience. You can reach me at 9851227069.
Thank you for your prompt attention to this request.
Sincerely,
Anuja lama


